
Tontitown Historical Museum (THM) Report for the COW Meeting

Tuesday, May 18, 2021

The THM Board of Directors met via Zoom on Monday, May 3rd.

1. Tontitown Heritage Day May Event -- The board again discussed the annual May event put on by

THM and finalized plans for an in-person event at Harry Sbanotto Park on Sunday, May 23rd from

1:00-3:00 p.m.  Please see the attached flyers.  We hope to see you there!

2. Outdoor Exhibit -- The board discussed plans to build a pole barn-like structure south of the

Museum to house larger artifacts like farming equipment that are in the THM collection. We are

collecting pricing information from several different sellers to determine the best choice.

As a reminder, please contact Pam if you need to visit the museum for any reason. We are still not

allowing the public to visit. Pam can be reached at 479-502-2221. Thank you!

The next THM Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 7, 2021 6 p.m. via in person.
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